January 14, 2021

To the Town Review Board,

I am writing this letter in support of Joe and Tamara Kennedy and their planned
addition at 42 Towhee Lane. I have lived in the neighborhood for many years and Joe
and Tamara have been my next door neighbors for over 10 years. They have shared
their plans to add on to their existing home and I (along with my family) have no
concerns.

Thank you,

ekl Fotown

Michele Totonis
50 Towhee Lane
Glastonbury, CT 06033



January 13, 2021

RE: 42 Towhee Lane, Glastonbury, CT 06033

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter on behalf of Joe and Tamara Kennedy. Joe and Tamara have
lived next door to me for over 10 years and have shared their plans to build an
addition with me. I have no concerns and am happy to provide my support of their
addition.

Sincerely,
Maria DeBartlo
36 Towhee Lane

Glastonbury, CT 06033



